
From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul)
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 284 Albert St South
Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 11:53:42 AM
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Mike Palm allowed her to move in.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 8, 2021, at 11:07 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

﻿
Nathan,
Follow up question, did you allow the property owner to move back in
April?  PO indicated contractor or you said that she could move in back
then.  Marcia wants this confirm. 
 
Mai Vang
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings
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From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 7:27 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul) <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 284 Albert St South
 
I would love to close this one out. I sent a letter to request a final inspection. To my
knowledge the corrections I had at final were not completed since the contractor and
the owner are at odds with each other. If the owner wants me to close it out I would
since the corrections are fairly minor, but I have not been able to reach her.
 
Regards,
 
Nathan Bruhn
Code Compliance Officer
Department of Safety and Inspections
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City of Saint Paul
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
St. Paul, MN 55101
Phone: 651-266-9033
Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 1:05 PM
To: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul) <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 284 Albert St South
 
Nathan,
We have an appeal tomorrow and from looking in STAMP, looks like all permits
are finaled but VB file is still open.  Should it be closed?  Please confirm.
 
Mai Vang
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings
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